
 

 

 

> 
> Please note the following points : 
> 
> The consultation period has been rushed, especially as many local people will have been away during the 
summer. 
> I am not at all sure we should aspire to be a 'city'.
> The plan is too developer biased.
> The local infrastructure in Lymm where I have lived since  is at breaking point already. Further large 
scale development can only lead to a deterioration of our village life. 
> Schools and doctors surgeries are already oversubscribed.
> Any plan must enable the separate villages retain their distinct characteristics to prevent the whole area
becoming one enormous uniform housing estate.
> It is essential to conserve the green belt land between the villages.
> Parking is a major problem in Lymm already.
> As a long term resident I am very aware how the last lot of major development has contributed to this issue.
> Lymm currently doesn't even have a single bank or a post office !
> The South area is being unfairly discriminated against in this plan.
> The fiddlers ferry power station is bound to close in the near future releasing substantial brownfield sites.
> Lymm is a major tourist attraction with the dam and canal and  we are about to lose our single public toilet at
the dam which is an eyesore !
> Councillors should visit tourist spots in small villages in Lancashire and  throughout Europe to see how things
should be done !!!
> Our facilities are appalling.
> This whole plan seems very rushed and need a great deal more thought and taking on views and needs of
people who actually live here before any decisions are made  !
> Sincerely




